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From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 9:24 AM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

I received a telephone call from Jean Olin, Special Counsel for the City of Miami Beach, during the week of June
22-26, 2009 and she wanted to know whether City Commissioner Victor Diaz could draft a letter to support the
fundraising efforts of a non-profit agency, created to address issues of importance in the gay, lesbian and
transgender community. The city also has a committee that looks at some of the same issues. I advised Ms. Olin
that Commissioner Diaz could in his official capacity support the efforts of this non-profit, as elected officials are
permitted to solicit gifts on behalf of non-profit organizations provided there is no benefit to the commissioner or
his staff.

Robert Meyers
July 2, 2009
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